
 
               

                                                                                                                                            

                                                         

  

  
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
As in previous years, we are creating a "Leavers Hoodie" for the year 6 children at Headlands, to purchase 
if they wish, as a keepsake.   
 

 

This will have the Headlands school logo on the front and the number 24 on the back, for the 'class of 24' 
leavers. Within the number 24 will be printed the full name of every child currently in year 6. 
  
ACTION: 
  
If you do NOT want your child’s name printing on the back within the number 24, please email Headlands 
school office  office@headlands.york.sch.uk  by Monday 11th March. Please put ‘Leavers Hoodie’ in the 
subject title, stating your child’s full name and that you do not want their name to appear on the back of 
the hoodies in the number 24.  
 

 

If we do not receive an email from you, we will take this as your agreement to include your child’s name 
on the back of every hoodie.  
 

 

Please note, there is no obligation to buy a hoodie if your child's name is listed in the 'class of 24' names.  
  
Full instructions with how to order a hoodie for your child, including size and colour, will follow soon.  
  
Thanks for your support, 
The year 6 leavers team  
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